
 

Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
“Joyful Fruit Month” Campaign 

 
      April 3, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 
Our school has participated in the 2025 Hong Kong Schools “Joyful Fruit Month Campaign” held in April by the Department of Health and 
related organizations. Through home-school co-operation, this campaign aims a favourable environment in which students can eat fruits 
at home happily in order to develop the habit of eating fruit every day. The relevant details are listed below. 
 

1. April 17 – Fruit Party at School : 
 No need to wear school uniform to school on that day, parents please try to arrange accessories with fruit decoration or clothes 
 with fruit patterns to school. 
 

 Recitation and appreciation of nursery rhymes about fruit for each class in the school. 
 

 Different fruit will be served for children during refreshment break.  
 

 “Enjoy Fruit Daily” TV announcement will be played at the school, and discuss the benefits of eating fruits with children. 
 

2. "Fruit Diary Card" Award Scheme: 
The "Fruit Diary Card" reward program will be carried out for four consecutive weeks from 21st April to 17th May. Parents please put 
fruit stickers on the card for children who consume fruit every day. When the campaign is completed in four weeks, the "Fruit Diary 
Card" should be returned to the school from 19th May to 23th May. (Fruit Diary Card will be distributed on April 17) 

 

3. PARENT-CHILD FRUIT PLATTER CREATION : 
  To establish parent-child relationship, the school encourages parents and children to create fruit platters together and bring them back 
  to school to share with classmates on April 17. 
 

Remarks：1) Parents who participate in the parent-child fruit platter creation activity, please return the following reply slip 

           before April 11. 
         2) Students please bring along birthday bag to school on the day of Fruit Party at School. 
         3) AM session and Full-day session service will continue as usual on the day of Fruit Party at School. 
         4) Please continue to encourage children to develop the habit of eating fruits every day after completing the 
           above activities. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms T.Y. Chan 
Principal 
 

 
           R E P L Y  S L I P            

 
To: Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
 
I, will ／ will not* participate the Parent-child Fruit Platter Creation of “Fruit Party at School” on April 17. 

 
 
Student Name:                          Class:             
 
 
Signature of Parent:                          Date:              
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(※Please delete as applicable) 


